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We take pleasure in announcing that the distribution of the PASKUHAN 2018 raffle
tickets to the administrative and academic officials, faculty members, support
personnel, and students is already on—going through Purchasing Office.

Should there be a need to purchase additional tickets, a ticket booth will be made
available at the Main Building entrance, beginning December 3’“ up to December 215’.

We also gently remind that all payment remittances should be made directly to the
Treasury Department not later than 21St of December 2018, in time for the raffle
draws on the day of the Paskuhan Program.

All proceeds from ticket sales will be channeled to the Tulong Tomasino Program.

Thank you.

ts. ,
FR. JESU M. MIRAN A, JR., O.P.
Secretary eneral
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